
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

EL DORADO COUNTY WATER AGENCY 
RECOMMENDED BUDGET 
FISCAL YEAR 2025-2026 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the El Dorado County Water Agency Board of Directors will 
hold a public hearing on the recommended budget for Fiscal Year 2025-2026 (FY 2025-26), at a 
Regularly Scheduled Meeting on Wednesday, June 11, 2025, at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will 
be conducted as an in person meeting and at the teleconference locations noted on the agenda.  
A remote teleconference Zoom address will be listed for the public’s convenience and in the 
event a Board Member requests remote participation due to just cause or emergency 
circumstances pursuant to Government Code section 54953(f).  Please be advised that if a 
Board Member is not participating in the meeting remotely, remote participation for members of 
the public is provided for convenience only and in the event that the Zoom connection 
malfunctions for any reason, the Board of Directors reserves the right to conduct the meeting 
without remote access. Directions on how to participate remotely will be provided on the June 
11, 2025 Agenda and on the Water Agency’s website which will be made available on Friday, 
June 6, 2025 on the Agency website at edwateragency.org.  All proposals for revisions must be 
submitted in writing to the Deputy Clerk of the Board before the close of the public hearing.  
Submit revisions to:  tami.scowcroft@edcgov.us 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that at the conclusion of the hearing and after making 
any revisions, deductions, increases or additions to the recommended budget, the Board will 
consider the adoption of the budget as finally determined.  Increases or additions shall not be 
made after the public hearing, unless the items were proposed in writing and filed with the 
Deputy Clerk before the close of the public hearing or unless approved by the Board by four-
fifths vote. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN copies of the recommend budget documents will be 
available to members of the public at: https://edwateragency.org/ 
 
Dated: May 13, 2025 
 
Rebecca Guo, P.E., General Manager  
El Dorado County Water Agency 
 
Prepared by: Tami Scowcroft, Deputy Clerk  
  El Dorado County Water Agency 
 
 
For questions regarding this public notice, please contact Tami Scowcroft, Deputy Clerk 
at (530) 621-6678. 
 
 


